
Friday 7th February 2025 

The children in Year R have enjoyed a walk looking at 

different types of houses linked to their work on the story 

of the ‘Three Little Pigs’. 

 In Year 1/2 they have been learning how to program 

commands in to the floor robots called Beebots. 

Yr 3/4 have been creating moulds to make fossils.  

Yr 5/6 have been working hard in literacy to create 

tension in their suspense stories. 

 

 

Reporting Absence 

Please can you ensure that you ring the School Office 

to let us know if your child is unwell. Please do not use 

class Dojo to inform the class teacher as they may not 

see it during the day and it will stop the Office sending 

texts unnecessarily . It now costs us money to text 

and every penny counts. 

 

 

 

This week I have had to deal with issues surrounding 

group chats. I ask everyone to have honest 

conversations with their children over the weekend 

about the acceptable use of social media and how they 

should be treating each other with the same tolerance 

and kindness though their words on these platforms as 

they would in real life. We need to stand together to 

reinforce the message that it is not acceptable to be 

unkind online. 
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Pizza and Praise   

Please see the poster about our next event. It 

was really well attended last time and it was an 

enjoyable afternoon of families coming together 

with food and in song. We look forward to 

welcoming you all again on the 16th February.  

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

A Plea! 

The Office is becoming increasingly busy with parents 
wanting to drop their children off through the Office and 

for their children to be collected early via the Office.  

The Office staff are becoming overwhelmed with these 
requests and so please can I request that children are 
using the external doors , unless you have prior agree-
ment or it is after 8.50am or you are collecting for an 

appointment . 

We have a vacancy for a Kitchen Assistant 
Hythe Bay Primary School 

 
Duties include assisting with food preparation, 
washing up, setting up the dining hall for service, 
serving meals, cleaning of kitchen equipment, 
working with the team to run an efficient service 
and carry out any other duties that may be re-
quested by the Cook. 

Previous experience of working in a similar envi-
ronment is desirable, but not essential.  Ideally the 
successful candidate will hold a Food Hygiene cer-
tificate, however training towards this will be given. 
This is a permanent position, Monday-Friday, 18 
hours per week, term time. 

To apply, email admin@wholeschoolmeals.co.uk 
for an application form.  

                                      Car Park 

 We are having a lot of children playing in the 

stones down the side of the car park. Please can 

we be mindful that this a car park and that stones 

may damage cars. 

                               Sports clubs  

New letters have gone out today for sports clubs 

places in Term 4.  Please note the reduction in 

clubs is due to Interschool football fixtures.  











Note the new date! Postponed this Sunday! 






